
Marrick Visit  We have had a wonderful time at Marrick this week.  The children have  
experienced such a lot in a relatively short time and learnt lots of key skills such as 
communication, teamwork, resilience and perseverance. The Marrick staff made a point  
of telling me how polite the children were which was really pleasing to hear! 

Reports  You will receive your child’s annual report today via email.  If you would like to  
discuss any specific areas contained within the report, please contact your child’s class  
teacher.  Thank you.   

Federation Fun Day  We are looking forward to Monday’s Federation Fun Day.  Please  
make sure your children are at school on time so we can walk them down to the Max 
Pullan Playing Fields on Monday morning by 9.15am.  Thank you.   

And finally…We have a really busy last week of term and break up next Friday, returning 
to school on Tuesday 2nd September. 

Summerbridge Primary School 

11th July 2025

14 Jul - 
Federation 
Fun Day 

15 Jul - End 
of Year Play 
2pm / 6pm 
at school 

17 Jul - Year 
6 Leavers’ 
Assembly 
2.45pm at 
school 

17 Jul - 
Leavers’ 
Picnic at 
Brimham 
Rocks  4- 
5.30pm 

18 Jul - End 
of term 

This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Physical Features of our World’

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/

